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All information contained in this communication is accurate at the time of distribution however works and dates are subject to change 

due to circumstances outside of Sunshine Coast Council’s control. 

Caloundra Transport Corridor (CTCU) Upgrade 

 Vacant properties  

 From now until the demolition of properties (starting in October 2023)  

 Third Avenue, Oval Avenue, Gosling Street, and Bowman Road 

 Call Queensland Police as required   

 

Works overview 

Council is progressing early works for the 
Caloundra Transport Corridor Upgrade project. 

This includes preparing council owned properties 
for demolition in readiness for the new transport 
corridor’s upcoming construction.   

Council has been made aware of anti-social 
behaviour taking place at some of the vacant 
properties. Police are also aware. 

In addition to police being aware, Council has 
engaged a security firm to periodically monitor 
the properties until demolition works commence. 

Should you witness any incidents or have any 
concerns in relation to these vacant properties 
please contact Queensland Police as follows.  

Queensland Police Contacts 

In an emergency 

In emergency or if the crime is happening 
now, call Triple Zero (000). 

If you have a speech or hearing disability you 
can access the Triple Zero (000) service via the 
National Relay Service on 106. 

 

 

 

Non-urgent incidents 

If you need police assistance, but it’s not an 
emergency, you can contact Policelink 
by reporting the incident online or phoning 131 
444 (24 hours, 7 days). 

Register for CTCU project updates 
and/or contact the project team 

To register for construction updates or contact 
the project team email: 
ctcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au  

For more information about the project please 
visit Council’s website or contact the customer 
service team on 07 5475 7272. 


